
Dear Tim, 

 

Having read the article appearing in the Sydney Morning Herald on 

Thursday 11 March 2021, I wish to object strenuously to the visual 

clutter of the streetscape of Sydney with ugly, commercial advertising 

signage. 

 

Maryanne Franco 

20 Naranganah Avenue,   

Gymea Bay. NSW 2227   

 


